
 

 
3rd September 2013 

 

Attention: 
 

David Murphy 
Deputy Chief Executive  
NSW Board of Studies 

 
 
The HEA object to the content and intent of the 2013 Information Package and associated procedural 
changes on the grounds that they are described as a revision but in effect represent a substantial 
change to home education registration processes.  
 
The HEA has received considerable feedback from home educators about the negative impact on 
their home education practice and expressing concern regarding the detrimental and disruptive effect 
this will have on their children’s education.  
 
We would like to confirm HEA’S commitment to the agreed ongoing consultative meetings between 
OBoS & HEA Representatives. We further request OBoS initiate ongoing consultation with 
representatives from the wider NSW home education community.  
 
We request that the 2013 Information Package be withdrawn and procedures revert to those 
described in the 2011 Information Package. We look forward to a full and frank discussion with you 
on 4/9/13 at 2pm. 
 

 
Tamara Kelly 
HEA President 
 
Personal contact: (07) 41572085 
Box 431, Gin Gin, Qld 4671 
 
cc Bronwyn.Hession@bos.nsw.edu.au 
 
 

PO Box 245 

Petersham  NSW 2049 

Ph: 1300 72 99 91 

 

admin@hea.edu.au 

www.hea.edu.au 

 

home education association inc. 

     ABN:  98 261 801 288. 

 

HEA 
PO Box 245 Petersham  NSW  2049 

1300 72 99 91 
www.hea.edu.au 

admin@hea.edu.au 


